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	Text2: 

__________________________________________
Mayor Patrick Brown, City of Brampton
	Text3: WHEREAS:
	Text4: THEREFORE: 
	Text5: Philippine Heritage Month
	Text8: In recognition of the invaluable contribution of the Filipino Community in the City of Brampton and in celebration of the 125th Anniversary of Philippine Independence, the month of June will be proclaimed as Philippine Heritage Month in the City of Brampton. 

The Brampton Filipino Seniors Club (BFSC) is the oldest Filipino organization in Brampton. BFSC’s goal is to promote awareness of special Philippine cultural events.

To mark this year's celebration of Philippine Heritage Month, the City of Brampton has dedicated a park wherein the bust monument of Philippine National Hero, Dr. Jose P. Rizal, will be installed on June 18, 2023. 

It is, therefore, our civic pride as part of the cultural mosaic of Brampton to celebrate the month of June as the Philippine Heritage Month.  

I, Mayor Patrick Brown, on behalf of Brampton City Council, do hereby proclaim June 2023 as “Philippine Heritage Month” in the City of Brampton.


